
Sent: 21/07/2023 5:29:11 PM
Subject: DA2022/2281

Dear Northern Beaches Council
 
I am wri�ng this email in support of DA2022/2281 rela�ng to Pilu Restaurant, Freshwater.
We have recently purchased in Undercliff Road (nearly above Pilu) and fully support all aspects of the DA
submi�ed by Pilu.
My wife and I are delighted to be living nearby to such an iconic Northern Beaches and Sydney landmark in Pilu.
 
Since purchasing in Undercliff Road, I can categorically say that we have never been impacted by noise or
inconsiderate ac�ons emana�ng from the Pilu site and look forward to many more events and dinners there in
the future.
 
The proposals outlined in the DA will only add to the engagement that the owners of Pilu already have with the
local community and area.
 
Giovanni & Marilyn Pilu are generous, and community focussed people and we feel lucky to have them as our
neighbours.
 
Kind regards
 
Ted & Jenny Nathan
 
63 Undercliff Road, Freshwater NSW 2096
 
 
 
 


